
IN BOARD OF SELECTMEN 
WEDNESDAY, APRIL 14, 2004 

 
 
 
Present:  Chairman Kirsten D. Roopenian, Lawrence W. O’Brien, and John C. Drobinski, Selectmen. 
 
 
 The statutory requirements as to notice having been complied with, the meeting was called to 
order at 7:15 p.m. in the Library of the Lincoln-Sudbury Regional High School by Chairman Roopenian. 
 
Town Meeting 
 

A brief discussion ensued regarding the Town Meeting and the topics that remained to be covered 
at this evening’s fourth session. 
 

The Meeting was suspended at 7:20 p.m. to attend Town Meeting.  
 
  At 11:30 p.m., after the conclusion of Town Meeting, the Board reconvened to address issues 
surrounding the new board. 
 
Reorganization of the Board 
 
Present: John C. Drobinski, Lawrence W. O’Brien, William J. Keller, Jr., Selectmen 
 

New Selectman, William J. Keller, Jr., took the oath of office, administered by Town Clerk 
Barbara A. Siira.   
 
 It was on motion unanimously 
 
VOTED:  To elect Maureen G. Valente, Town Manager, as Clerk of the Board of Selectmen for 2004-
2005. 
 
 It was further on motion unanimously 
 
VOTED:  To elect John C. Drobinski and Lawrence W. O’Brien as Chairman and Vice-Chairman, 
respectively, of the Board of Selectmen, for 2004-2005.     
 
 
There being no further business, the meeting adjourned at 11:40 p.m. 
 
 
 
       Attest:_____________________________ 
        Maureen G. Valente 
        Town Manager-Clerk 
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